
 

 

PARADISE TOWNSHIP ENVIRONMENTAL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
Meeting Notes (unapproved) 

June 15, 2022 
Paradise Township Municipal Building & Zoom 

 
Call to Order - Chair Mike Stein called the meeting to order at 5:08 pm. 
 
Members Present - Stein, Joel Schilling, Cheryl Phillips. 
A quorum was not present, no votes were taken. 
 
The minutes of the May 18, 2022 meeting were not approved as a quorum was not present. 
 
Old Business  
 
Mt. Airy Greenway Report – Stein reported on the Supervisor’s Work Session on the Mt. Airy Greenway 
Report held on June 6, 2022.  It was noted that Mt. Airy has changed engineers from F.X. Brown to the 
ARM Group.  The ARM Group provided a detailed report of actions to be taken as well as a map to 
timelines for these actions.  Stein has requested these documents from the ARM Group for distribution 
to the EAC but has not yet heard back. 
 
Wyndham Hills Stormwater Management – Reports of an overflowing stormwater basin have reached 
the EAC.   Schilling inspected the basin and talked to neighbors. 

 
 
New Business 
 
Mt. Airy Timber Harvest – It has been noted that Mt. Airy is harvesting timber near several of its trails.  
These harvests have been properly permitted and approved, as well as inspected during the course of 
the harvest by Monroe County Conservation District.  Schilling noted that, per Conservation Easement, 
the Township has the right to decline timber harvest.  He requests time at an upcoming Board of 
Supervisors meeting to discuss whether future timber harvests should be reviewed by the Township for 
their right of declination.  This is requested for the Board of Supervisors Regular Business Session on July 
6, 2022. 

 
Adjournment – The meeting was adjourned for lack of quorum at 5:38 pm. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Michael Stein, Chair 


